
 

 

 

 

 

Do you like playing soccer? Are you excited for the World Cup this 

summer?  

Join us after school for some friendly competition before the big event 

in June. 

Teams 

• 6 vs. 6  

• Girls and Boys in grades 5-8 

• Will represent a country in the tournament 

• Mr. Palumbo and Mr. Perry will choose 

Games 

• 2 games will be played at the same time 

• 2 games will be played at each meeting 

• Two 15 minute halves per game 

• Meeting days will be set at our 1st session 

• The tournament will be double elimination 

Come to the meeting in Mr. Perry’s room on Tuesday, May 

15th for more information 


